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March 22, 2023      NIRB File No: 21UN004 
       NPC File No: 149437 
Nunavut Impact Review Board (NIRB) 
Attn: Mia Otokiak 
P.O. Box 1360 
Cambridge Bay, NU  X0B 0C0 
 
 Re: Fisheries and Oceans Canada – Small Craft Harbours’ “Arctic Bay Small Craft 
Harbour Development” – 2022 NIRB Reporting 
 
Dear Mia Otokiak: 
 
On October 4, 2021, Nunavut Impact Review Board (NIRB) completed the review of the Arctic Bay Small 
Craft Harbour Development project proposal and issued a Screening Decision Report (SDR) to Fisheries 
and Oceans Canada- Small Craft Harbours (DFO-SCH).  
 
As identified in the Monitoring and Reporting Requirements section of the SDR an annual report of 
construction activities is due by March 31, 2023.  
 
DFO-SCH would like to report that no work was conducted in 2022 and no work is planned for 2023.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact me by email at eleanor.mcewan@dfo-mpo.gc.ca.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
  

 
 

 
 
 
 

Eleanor McEwan, P. Eng.
Senior Project Engineer
Small Craft Harbours Branch
Fisheries and Oceans Canada

cc.  Chris McDermid (DFO-SCH)
Kenton Thiessen (Public Services and Procurement Canada)
Harald Kullmann (Advisian)


